TOWN MEETING & VOTING

Town Meeting March 2nd 2021

Changes due to covid-19.

FOR 2021 ONLY, Morgan Town and School District Meeting will be conducted by Australian ballot, by decision of the Select board in consultation with the Morgan School District Board. There will not be an in person meeting at the E. Taylor Hatton School. Current Vermont health and safety guidelines prevent a gathering large enough to welcome all voters. Vermont Select boards have temporary legal authority to make this decision for 2021 only.

WHAT'S DIFFERENT FOR TOWN MEETING?

- 1. Candidates for office must submit consent of Candidate form to the Town Clerk by January 25th at 3:30 p.m. (Consent form attached)
- 2. Town and School District Meeting ballots will be available by request as (absentee) or you may vote in person by Australian ballot on March 2nd 2021 at the Morgan Town Clerk's office from 8:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. You may request by telephone (802) 895-2927 or by email- tmorganvt@comcast.net. (Absentee ballot request attached)

Check back. We will update with more details, as election approaches.

3. A Town and School INFORMATIONAL Meeting will be help remotely on the evening of March 1st 2021 AT 6:00 P.M. (Time/Join in details will be announced ASAP.)

We all value the in person Town Meetings, and hope that it is business as usual for 2021.

Stay safe and stay healthy.